
 

 

Howard Smith Wharves 

Official Construction Update 

Update 4 / 17th August 2017 

 

Week Activities Impact 

21st Aug – 26th 
Aug  

• Switch shared pathway to 
new temporary route 
 

• Saw cutting & demo existing 
concrete slabs 

• Bulk Excavation 

• Piling  

• Removal of demo material & 
spoil offsite 

• Change in route for 
pedestrians & cyclists 
 

• Stop/go to shared pathway 
for construction traffic 

• Spoil removal via Boundary 
Street 

• Plant & Machinery working 
adjacent shared pathway 

 

28th Aug – 2nd 
Sept 

• Saw cutting & demo existing 
concrete slabs 

• Bulk Excavation 

• Piling  

• Removal of demo material & 
spoil offsite 

• Stop/go to shared pathway 
for construction traffic 

• Spoil removal via Boundary 
Street 

• Plant & Machinery working 
adjacent shared pathway 

 

4th Sept – 9th 
Sept 

• Saw cutting & demo existing 
concrete slabs 

• Bulk Excavation 

• Piling  

• Removal of demo material & 
spoil offsite 

• Stop/go to shared pathway 
for construction traffic 

• Spoil removal via Boundary 
Street 

• Plant & Machinery working 
adjacent shared pathway 

 

11th Sept – 16th 
Sept 

• Saw cutting & demo existing 
concrete slabs 

• Bulk Excavation 

• Piling  

• Removal of demo material & 
spoil offsite 

• Stop/go to shared pathway 
for construction traffic 

• Spoil removal via Boundary 
Street 

• Plant & Machinery working 
adjacent shared pathway 

 

 
 
For more information, please visit hutchies.com.au or contact the Project 
Manager, Timothy Ferguson on 0419 762 437 


